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PLEASE SEE REVISED LETTER TO SHOW 2 WEEKS OF CHANGES TO PE 

SLOTS 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 – Temporary Change of PE Days 

 

During the last two weeks of this half term, due to staffing arrangements, it is necessary to 

amend the PE days for Years 1 and 2.  This is for the last two weeks of this half term only.  

 

Please see the table below detailing the days pupils will come to school in their PE kits. 

 

Year Group TEMPORARY CHANGE TO PE DAYS 

Year 1 Monday 13th May Thursday 16th May 

Year 2 Tuesday 14th May Wednesday 15th May 

  

Year Group TEMPORARY CHANGE TO PE DAYS 

Year 1 Monday 20th May Thursday 23rd May 

Year 2 Tuesday 21st May Wednesday 22nd May 

  

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 
 

Mrs Britten & Mrs Kibble 

Headteacher & Deputy Headteacher 
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